
Dear Bevis Bronco families, 

This school year we are using Artsonia as an online art portfolio 
for your child as well as a fundraiser for our art program. Please 
go to https://www.artsonia.com/connect/5ZWXKFNP to create 
your parent account. 

 

What can I do with my Artsonia parent account? 
 

 
View your Child's Artwork 
New artwork is uploaded by your child's art teacher at school, but you can 
also upload artworks with your smartphone that may be sitting around the 
house! 

  

 

Start a Fan Club 
Invite family and friends to join your child's official "Fan Club" so they can 
receive notification when new artwork is posted. 

  

  

 

Support the Arts Program 
You may purchase high-quality custom keepsakes with your child's art. The 
school arts program receives 20% of your purchase to use for art supplies. 

  

Thank you for supporting our art program. If you have any questions email 
Mrs. Fernandez at carmen.fernandez@hcps.net.  


